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Report of Non-sponsored Activities 
 
Brief Details about the Programme: 
 
The "Power Platforms" event, hosted by the IEI Computer Science Students Chapter from 
November 20 to 22, 2023, proved to be an insightful exploration into the cutting-edge realm of 
power platforms. With a specific focus on the applications and advancements within this domain, 
the event aimed to equip its 30 student participants with a comprehensive understanding of the 
transformative potential of power platforms in the field of computer science. The distinguished 
speakers, Archish Nair and Akhil S Kumar, brought their expertise to the forefront, delivering 
presentations that delved into the intricacies of power platforms and showcased real-world 
applications. The participants actively engaged in discussions and hands-on workshops, 
contributing to a dynamic learning atmosphere. 
 
The event's schedule spanned three days and covered a range of topics, from introductory 
sessions to in-depth case studies and practical demonstrations. Feedback from participants 
highlighted the event's success in meeting educational objectives, with many expressing 
enthusiasm for future events. The organizational prowess of the IEI Computer Science Students 
Chapter was evident, ensuring a seamless experience for speakers and participants alike. Despite 
potential challenges, the chapter efficiently managed logistics, underscoring their commitment to 



delivering impactful and enriching experiences. As a result, the "Power Platforms" event stands as 
a testament to the chapter's dedication to fostering knowledge exchange and providing valuable 
insights to the student community. 

 


